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Calendar of Events 
 

1st and 2nd September 
INSET Days (Staff only) 

10th October 
Bikeability – Elm Class 

3rd September 
Term starts for children 

20th October 
Bikeability – Oak Class 

30th September 
Recycling workshops – Elm and Oak 
Classes 

23rd October 
Uniform Swap Shop 
End of term 

1st October 
2.00 SEND Family Café (all welcome) 

24th October 
INSET Day (Staff only) 

6th October 
9.15-10.30 Understanding Behaviour 
parents’ course (more information to 
follow next term) 

 

   
Thank you to everyone who has helped make this year such a successful one.  It has been a busy 
year with lots of great learning both in school and through termly enrichment visits and visitors.  
The children have made great progress in their learning, showing confidence in, and 
understanding of, a range of subjects as they discussed their work with familiar and visiting adults.  
All of this is further enhanced by the great support that so many of you give to your children at 
home.  Supporting children with their homework challenges, spellings and reading goes a long 
way to strengthen their understanding and practice skills that they have been taught in school.  
 
I hope that everyone has a peaceful and restful summer break and we all look forward to seeing 
you again in September. 

 
Enrichment Day 
 
All of the children had worked so hard this year that we wanted to give them a surprise on 
Monday.  Each member of staff led a workshop, based on a special talent that they had.  Each of 
the children signed up for two workshops and worked in mixed year group classes.  It was a 
fantastic way to end the year and was much enjoyed by children and staff. 
 
Mrs Hoggins led an explosive science workshop, Miss Marshall led a puppet making session and 
Miss Woodison led a creative story telling and clay character making session.  Miss Shaw led a 
singing session, whilst we welcomed back Miss Hills and Miss Totty for drama and pot making 
sessions. 

Headteacher: Dr J Hardie 
Phone: 01842 810587 

Tuesday 22nd July 2025 
Email: weeting@trinitypartnership.norfolk.sch.uk 
Website: https://weeting.demat.org.uk  
Our Christian value this Half Term is Truth and Truthfulness 

mailto:weeting@trinitypartnership.norfolk.sch.uk
https://weeting.demat.org.uk/
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Miss Back and Miss Reeves got creative with the children, designing and painting rocks and pots. 
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Miss Kent and Miss Crawford focused on mindfulness with meditation sessions and colouring 
sessions. There was a real air of calmness and relaxation in the both the library and group room! 
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In Acorn Class the children got to experience a dance session, a yoga session, storytelling and cake 
decorating. 

 

   
 

   
 
Leavers’ Worship 
 
Leavers’ Worship was an emotional time! The beautifully crafted messages about each of our Year 
6 leavers, written by their class mates, truly showed what a great group of young people they 
have become and how much we are all going to miss them. 
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Congratulations to our end of year award winners. Our Weeting School Values’ Award was 
presented to Summer, who has shown creativity, friendship and perseverance throughout her 
time at Weeting.  Our Leah Blake Creativity Award was presented to Alice who has shown amazing 
artistic skills in class and at the DEMAT Together Art Exhibitions. 
 

 
 

As well as our Year 6 leavers, we would also like to wish Elijah and Lexi-Jane all the best as they 
move on to new schools. We also said goodbye to Mrs Stroud who has decided to leave the 
school. 
 
Summer Holiday Club 
 
The school is hosting a sports club as part of Norfolk County Council’s Big Holiday Fun during the 
week beginning 28th July and the week beginning 18th August.  The booking form for this is 
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available via the link below.  There is now a wait list for the first week and limited spaces are 
available for the second week.  
 
https://everymovenorfolk.activityfinder.net/providers/everymovenorfolk/sessions/0e5776e0-
f058-4669-8ac2-4d8c37a0cd62  

 
PE 
 
I am pleased to let you know that Liam Jarvis will continuing in his role as PE coach next term.  He 
has left ICS and has started his own business, Rising Stars Coaching. From September, PE will take 
place on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Please make sure your child is in the correct PE kit for these 
days. 
 
Rising Stars After School Club 
 

 
 

Mr Jarvis will continue to run our very popular Sports After School Clubs.  Please note that these 
will now run on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3.15-4.15pm.  Bookings can be made by following 
the link or scanning the QR code below: 
 
https://risingstarscoaching.pembee.app/ 
 

 

https://everymovenorfolk.activityfinder.net/providers/everymovenorfolk/sessions/0e5776e0-f058-4669-8ac2-4d8c37a0cd62
https://everymovenorfolk.activityfinder.net/providers/everymovenorfolk/sessions/0e5776e0-f058-4669-8ac2-4d8c37a0cd62
https://risingstarscoaching.pembee.app/
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Wraparound Care Provision 
 
From September 2025 our wraparound care provision will consist of: 
 
Birch Breakfast Club 
7.40am-8.40am at a cost of £5.00 per session. This cost includes a drink and a choice of cereal or 
toast.   
Bookings for Birch Breakfast Club must be made by 6pm on the previous day. On the day 
bookings will not be accepted. 
 
Apple After School Club 
3.15pm-4.15pm at a cost of £5.00 per session or 3.15pm-6.00pm (or a 5.15pm finish if preferred) 
at a cost of £7.50 per session. Children staying for a part session will receive a drink, yoghurt or 
toast and fruit.  Children staying for a full session will get a light tea consisting of pitta pizzas, 
pasta, soup or a toastie. 
 
Bookings for Apple After School Club must be made by 10am on the day required. Bookings 
after this time will not be accepted. 
 
Bookings for both clubs can be made via MCAS.  New activity menus will be available shortly. 
 
Apple After School Club and Birch Breakfast Club at Weeting Primary School are registered 
childcare providers. This means you could claim tax-free childcare. This scheme is available for 
working families, including the self-employed. For every £8 you pay into an online account, the 
government will add an extra £2, up to £2,000 per year. For more information, please visit 
www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
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Acorn Class Fees 
 
Following a review of our current charges for non funded children and additional paid sessions, 
there will be a fee increase, starting next term.  The charges mirror the costs set for government 
funded sessions by Norfolk County Council. 
 
Charges from 1st September 2025 are as follows: 
2 year olds - £7.36 per hour 
3 and 4 year olds - £5.28 per hour 
 
Celebration Worship 
 
From Friday 12th September 2025 Celebration Worship will take place at the end of the school 
day, starting at 2.45pm. 

 
Attendance 
 
School attendance is at 94.6% for the year.   
 
Below is the attendance for each class – the Government target for attendance across the country 
is 95%. 
 
Chestnut 94%  Beech 95%  Elm 95%  Oak 96% The Nest 88% 

 
Well done to Oak Class for having the best attendance this year! 

 
As always, thank you for all the support you provide for the children and our school!  
 
Dr Hardie 
 


